
 
   

 

 

The Board of Directors of the Company has decided to contribute the CSR Fund of Rs. 

3,840,625/- (Rupees Three Million Eight Hundred Forty Thousand Six Hundred Twenty 

Five Only) in the “Swachh Bharat Kosh” set up by the Central Government of India with 

the objective of cleanliness and sanitation facilities in the rural area. 

 



 

 

 
   

 

 

 
 


